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22nd November 2013
FROM NICOLE ACHIENG 
TO SPONSOR HALLDORA
Dear Sponsor Halldora,
RE: DAP REPORTS FROM NOVEMBER 2012 TO JANUARY 2013
Wishing you Happy New Year! Greetings and wishes from Nicole!
A beautiful little girl has been fine in health has joined the new class and made new friends. 
Nicole was very happy with her Christmas gifts and also enjoyed her Christmas dinner. Nicole brought her friends to join her; she has joined new class promising to work hard and obtain good grades. 

Nicole is very happy about being sponsored and appreciates. 
Kind regards, 
Lucy Odipo.

